
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Re: Cake sale on Wednesday 27th March 2019 

On Wednesday 27th March, the Swans class will be holding a cake and book sale to raise money for Great 
Ormond Street Hospital and Fairtrade.  The children are going to be running the event and will be serving at 
the sale from 3.20pm.   

Please complete the section below to let me know if your child would like to/is able to help at the bake sale. 

The children will not come out onto the playground at the end of the day so please come straight into the 
hall at 3.20pm when the other children come out onto the playground.  Any child who does not have 
permission to help can be collected from reception.  

Thank you in advance for your support and please bring in books for the sale ASAP, and cakes on the 
Monday, Tuesday or Wednesday. 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs Criddle 

 
 
 
I give permission for …………………………………….. to help at the sale.  

 

I will be present at the sale from 3.20pm 

I will pick my child up at 4.00pm 

 

Signed …………………………………. 

 

If your child is attending afterschool club on that afternoon, please complete this section: 

I give permission for ……………………………………..  to help at the sale.  I understand that Mrs Criddle will 
supervise my child and will ensure that they get to afterschool club when the sale has finished.   

Signed …………………………………… 
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